
                                                                                                                     
 

Hill View Primary Academy 
 

Y4 Residential 2025    18th July 2024   

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
  

We are pleased to inform you about the Year 4 residential planned for July 2025.  We will be visiting 

Hooke Court, near Beaminster, Dorset. The visit will be from Wednesday 16th July to Friday 18th July 2025. During their 

time away, the children will stay in dormitories and participate in a range of exciting team building activities, details of 

which will be shared nearer the time. A kit list will also be given nearer the time.  
  

The cost of the visit will be between £225 - £250 per child which will include all transport, activities, accommodation 

and food. Payments can be made in instalments. Details of this will be prepared and confirmed once we know how 

many children will be attending.  

 

If you would like to find out more about Hooke Court, please take the time to look at their website 

https://www.hookecourt.co.uk/residential/. In addition, there will be a parent meeting in September regarding the 

trip. The date will be confirmed to you in September.  
  

To secure your child’s place, please pay a non-refundable deposit of £50.00 using WisePay by Friday 26 September 

2024. Wisepay can be accessed using the link on the front page of the school website (www.hillviewprimary.co.uk). 

Once you have accessed the link, please select ‘Trips and Visits’ in the toolbar on the left-hand side. If using WisePay is 

not a convenient payment method for you, please contact the office staff who will be able to help.  
  

Pupils remaining in School – For those not wanting a place on this trip, the school will be providing a varied 

programme of activities in school, similar to those at Hooke Court.  

  

If you choose to remove your child for any reason it will not be possible to refund any monies paid unless the place 
can be filled by another pupil and full payment received.  

  

Please can you complete the reply slip below and return it to the school office by Friday 26th September 2024. 

  

Yours sincerely  

   

 
Victoria Buckland  

Headteacher  

                                                                                                    

 Y4 Hooke Court Residential Trip – Wednesday 16th July to Friday 18th July 2025  
  
  
Child’s Name      Class _____    

  

   My Child will be attending this residential trip and I have paid the £50 non-refundable deposit.  

  

   My Child will not be attending this residential trip  

  

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian ……………………………………………………    Date………………………….… 

 
 

https://www.hookecourt.co.uk/residential/
http://www.hillviewprimary.co.uk/

